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The Pennsylvania Early Learning Standards are posted in the main hallway. Twice a year, you receive an evaluation which outlines the standards and how your child is meeting them, as well as how our program implements the standards.


For the most part, we do a pretty good job, but there are gaps. Most of these have to do with the natural environment. Unfortunately, our facility is mostly brick and mortar, not surrounded by fields and ponds, so we cannot provide all the experiences your child should have.


The state has labeled just about every plant toxic, so we avoid them in the classroom. Isn’t that ironic, since children need to learn how plants grow? They need to learn about farm implements and machinery, too. You can help by going to local farms, farmer’s markets, or growing things at home.


Environmental pollution is difficult to teach in the classroom. Lessons on pollution are much better learned by seeing a dirty pond, observing garbage strewn at local parks or watching smoke rise from a fire.


Some animals and insects are harmful. We confess, we have had some ants here lately, so your children may have seen those! Other pests like mice, raccoons, bats and roaches must be managed responsibly while keeping the environment free from toxic chemicals that pollute our water and harm humans.


Eco-systems like ponds, oceans and forests are best observed by visiting them. While children are small, it is enough to let them see what is there and remind them that we all have a responsibility to do our part to care for them.


The solar system is vast, and our children have participated in some lessons about the sun, moon and stars. The lessons fall short, as there is nothing better than visiting an observatory or gazing at the night sky to appreciate the universe.


God made a beautiful world! How fortunate for the children whose parents instill in them a healthy respect for creation and for our God who created it!



























































School Days









































God Made Our Beautiful World








Please see our website. The Health Form and Parent Handbook are posted there. � HYPERLINK "http://www.mlumc.org" ��www.mlumc.org�.


August





No Closures




















Our Pre-K classes are full, but check if you would like to enroll in case someone drops out!





We have classes for three, four and five year olds. The three’s meet on Tuesday and Thursday mornings. The fours meet Monday, Wednesday and Friday mornings. Five year olds who just miss the cut-off for kindergarten meet every afternoon.





Why attend Pre-K when there is daycare?





The Pre-K program is focused upon academics, while daycare is “home base.” What we mean is that while a child is in daycare, he or she is “home away from home.” So while there is learning going on, just as in your home, the learning is of an incidental nature. For example, finding the letter “e” in a soup label or counting pretzels. In Pre-K, the children are involved in a more formal education, like kindergarten. 





Pre-K begins with orientations for the parents the week after Labor Day. Packets will be sent home with the details.





In May, children going on to kindergarten will participate in graduation exercises, but many stay the summer until school starts in August or September.





Pre-K children from daycare are joined by “at home” kids who are not in daycare. During this time, children make friends, learn to love school and enjoy new discoveries every day!





Beth Brack and Carol Flaherty are the brilliant teachers who run the program. If you have any questions until they return at the end of the month, please see Mettelise.
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3319 W. Liberty Ave. Pittsburgh, PA 15216  412-531-5790





Important Reminders
































































































































MLUMC Corner


Reverend Tom Strandburg, Pastor





Vacation Bible School for children 4 years through 5th grade will be held August 1 – 5.  





Don’t miss it!








1.  Everything must be labeled! 


2.  We must send children home with fever, diarrhea, unexplained rashes or vomiting.


3.  Tuition checks must be made out to MLUMC and are due by the 15th of the month. Automatic withdrawals are available from checking, savings or credit card accounts. See the director for an authorization form.


4.  We close at 6:00 PM and will charge you late fees after that. 


5.  DO NOT open the door for strangers. Even friendly strangers have the potential to be dangerous. Call upstairs and let us check it out!


  























Children:	Alden F.	1 year		8/8


		Charlie M.	1 year 		8/8


		Reagan B.	3 years 		8/21 





Teachers:	Miss Robin			8/23
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Infant room space is an issue for many parents looking for child care in our community! Just about every day someone asks for a spot we do not have. The first available spot is September of 2017. Once that is gone, we are looking at three spots in October of 2017. If you might need it, reserve it! We can always refund your deposit if things change.





Both Tiny Tots and Supertots are learning that God made animals. Both will be doing activities related to jungle animals. Supertots are also looking at zoo animals. They have planned activities in Science, Math, social studies, music, art and literacy. 


	Walking thru the jungle what do you 	see?


	I think I see an alligator snap, snap 	snapping at me!





Older Toddlers are learning about animals too, and have added dinosaurs to the mix. They are pretending to camp in the woods and observing national s’mores day on August 10th!





Preschoolers are also “camping” this month but are adding farm animals to their curriculum. Their activities include napping in a real tent and learning about Noah and the ark in the Bible.


























The Weekday
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Weekday Ministries


Child Care Center





Mettelise Ziegler, M.S. 


Director














Classroom Highlights
































Is Christianity about suffocating us in rules and regulation? Not at all says St. Paul.





It is for freedom that Christ has set us free. Stand firm, then, and do not let yourselves be burdened again by a yoke of slavery. �Galatians 5:1-2





He {God} changes times and seasons;�    he deposes kings and raises up others.�He gives wisdom to the wise�    and knowledge to the discerning.


Daniel 2:21




































































God Says


















































